NBER Summer Institute Workshop: Development Economics
July 21-23, 2019
Robin Burgess, Taryn Dinkelman, Seema Jayachandran, Dean Karlan, Ben Olken, Manisha Shah, and Daniel Xu, Co-organizers
The Development Economics program will meet as part of the NBER's Summer Institute in Cambridge, MA, from lunchtime on Sunday July 21 through lunchtime on Tuesday 23 July, 2019.

We are writing to invite you to submit your research for consideration for the program. All research papers in development, broadly defined, will be considered. Please submit your work by midnight (EST) on March 20 at http://www.nber.org/confsubmit/backend/cfp?id=SI19DEV. Only complete papers will be considered and preference will be given to papers not previously presented at a NBER or BREAD meeting. We plan to have about nine papers presented with a discussant following each presentation as well as time for further discussion of the work.

Please forward this call for papers to colleagues who may have a paper suitable for the program. Unfortunately, it will not be possible invite everyone who receives this call for papers or everyone who submits a paper.

Invitations to the meeting and logistical information will be distributed in late April. If you have any questions or need additional information please contact Rob Shannon in the NBER's Conference Department at 617/868-3900 or rshannon@nber.org.



